
 

 

DEVELOPMENT REVIEW BOARD 

TOWN OF RICHMOND 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARINGS 

 

The Richmond Development Review Board (DRB) shall hold a public hearing in the 

Richmond Town Center meeting room at 203 Bridge Street on Wednesday, February 

12, 2020 beginning at 7:00 PM to consider the following: 

 

Public Hearing- 

Noyes Properties, LLC- Application 2020-002 for Preliminary Subdivision Review for a 

5-Lot subdivision located at 198 railroad St, Parcel ID RR0198, in the 

Village/Commercial (V/C) Zoning District. 

 

Continued Hearing- 

Application 2019-119, Cochran, Cochran and Brown 

 

 

Other Business- 

Approve minutes from December 11, 2019 DRB meeting. 

Approve minutes from January 22, 2020 DRB meeting 

 

 

Participation in the hearing process is required to appeal a decision of the DRB. 

Application materials may be viewed at the Richmond Planning and Zoning Office, 

phone 802-434-2430. 
 


